
 

 

 
 
Ref. No. : Corp/SJN/L/IV/25-0072 
 
Tangerang Selatan, April 22, 2025 
 
 
To the Honorable: 

Chairman of the Board of Commissioners 

Financial Services Authority (OJK) 

Gedung Sumitro Djojohadikusumo 

Departemen Keuangan Republik Indonesia 

Jalan Lapangan Banteng Timur 2-4 

Jakarta 10710 

 

Attn.  : Chief Executive of Capital Market Supervision 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Subject: Disclosure of Information 

  

In accordance with the provisions of OJK Regulation No. 31/POJK.04/2015 concerning Disclosure of 

Material Information or Facts by Issuers or Public Companies in conjunction with OJK Regulation 

No. 45 of 2024 concerning the Development and Strengthening of Issuers and Public Companies, we 

hereby inform you that on April 22, 2025, PT BFI Finance Indonesia Tbk (BFI Finance) has signed a 

credit facility agreement with PT Bank Central Asia Tbk, in the form of the following facility: 

 

- A Committed Installment Loan 7 in the amount of Rp2,000,000,000,000 (two trillion Rupiah) 

with credit facility period until  3) years, intended for working capital in financing business; and 

- An extension of the Multi-Facility Credit in the amount of Rp800,000,000,000 (eight hundred 

billion Rupiah). 

  

Thus, we convey this information. Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

Best regards, 

PT BFI FINANCE INDONESIA TBK. 

 

 

 

 

Sudjono 

Director 

 

Cc: 

1. Director of Supervision for Financing Institutions 

2. Board of Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange 

3. The Indonesia Capital Market Institute 

 

 

This document is translated based on the original signed document in Bahasa Indonesia version 


